WESTWOOD BOARD OF SELECTMEN
LEGAL NOTICE
NOTICE OF PUBLIC HEARING
The WESTWOOD BOARD OF SELECTMEN will hold a public hearing ozlml\sflosrggaylf,a Piig
October 15, 2018 at 7:30pm in the Meeting Room at the Police Station, 588 High Street
Westwood, MA regarding a petition filed by Cellco Partnership d/b/a Veriz pﬁ%f&ﬂLE RK
for the location of a small cell wireless antenna, and the necessary sustaininz)g ¥ OF WESTWOOD
protecting fixtures, on a replacement utility pole, which is higher than the existing pole
and the antennae will be placed on top of the replacement pole, in Westwood,
Massachusetts, as more particularly shown on the plans included herewith.

Pole Location

Existing Pole Location: Washington Street — Route 1A (Adjacent to 183
Washington Street) — Utility Pole Number: #31-22

Proposed Equipment: Antenna, Remote Radio Heads, AC/DC Converter,
associated wires, cables, meter and fiber demarc box on a
replacement utility pole as shown on the attached stamped
Plans Titled WESTWOOD MA SCQ9 prepared by
Chappell Engineers Associates, LLC with a date of
09/04//18.

Purpose: To address network coverage and capacity in the immediate
area of the subject pole. Offload wireless traffic from
macro sites and designed to increase throughput to
customers in proximity to the pole.

The plans and petition are available for inspection at the Selectmen’s Office or the Town
Clerk’s Office, both located at 580 High Street, Westwood, Massachusetts 02090
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